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April 2017 

Stay Connected! Keep in Touch! 
Browse the United Methodist Women website - www.unitedmethodistwomen.org 
UMW Mission Resources website:  http://new.gbgm-umc.org/umw/resources 
DGFUMC website:  http://www.dgfumc.org 
FUMCUMW website:  http://www.dgfumc.org/fellowship/umw 
Aurora District UMW website: http://auroradistrictumw.wixsite.com/auroradistrictumw 
UMC General Board of Church and Society Faith in Action website: 
http://www.umc-gbcs.org/site/c.frLJK2PKLqF/b.2798475/k.7A8F Faith in Action.htm 
Facebook: group is called United Methodist Women of DGFUMC—find us and ask to join, then  invite your 
friends to join. 
Aurora District Facebook group is called  Aurora District UMW—Illinois—find us and ask to join, then invite 
your friends to join. 
NICUMW Facebook group is Northern Illinois Conference—United Methodist Women—find it and ask to 
join. 

PWP Rotation 
               January—Ruth   

February—Mary Elizabeth  
March—Rachel 

               April—Sarah   
May—Ruth and Mary Elizabeth 

June—Rachel and Sarah 
July—need volunteers please!  
August—need volunteers please! 

September—Ruth 
October—Mary Elizabeth 

November—Rachel 
December—Sarah 

First United Methodist Church of Downers Grove 

Focus on Women, Children & Youth 
From its beginning, United Methodist Women has focused on ministries with women, children, and youth. 

Sarah Circle 
7:00pm 

Room 213 
 

Apr.    04/24 
 

May    05/22 

Mary Elizabeth  
Circle-1:00pm 

Chapel Hall 
 

Apr.   04/27 
 

May   05/24 

Rachel Circle 
9:00am 

Room 213 
 

Apr.    04/27 
 

May    05/25 

Ruth Circle 
12:45pm 

Chapel Hall 
 

Apr.    04/27 
 

May    05/25 

http://www.unitedmethodistwomen.org/
http://new.gbgm-umc.org/umw/resources
http://www.dgfumc.org
http://www.dgfumc.org/fellowship/umw
http://auroradistrictumw.wixsite.com/auroradistrictumw
http://www.umc-gbcs.org/site/c.frLJK2PKLqF/b.2798475/k.7A8F/Faith_in_Action.htm
https://www.facebook.com/groups/151339844985409/
Aurora%20District%20UMW—Illinois
https://www.facebook.com/groups/auroradistrictUMW/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/nicumw/
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Sarah Circle—mostly working women—no childcare available 
Meets in the Room 213—4th Monday 7:00pm 

 Sarah Circle did not have a regular meeting in March. 
 
 Our next meeting will be Monday, April 24th at 7 p.m. 
 
Circle Coordinator– Gretchen Shearer 

Mary Elizabeth Circle— mostly women of grown children—childcare provided 

upon request  

Meets in Chapel Hall-4th Wednesday 1:00pm 

Ruth Circle—women of all ages—childcare provided upon request  

Meets in Chapel Hall- 4th Thursday 12:45 pm 

  We had thirteen members and two guests at our meeting. Our co-hosts Judy B. and Joan 
Wilson served us wonderful Cupcakes. Leah Ostwald, our UMW Aurora District Social Action             
Person was our guest speaker. The program “Maternal and Child Health Care” fit right in with our 
collection for ”Prayer & Self-Denial”. We did the collection one month early as we don’t meet in April. 
In 2013 over 700,000 dollars were collected in the USA. All the money goes to the UMW Mission 
programs. We discussed the April 27th General Meeting at which we will co-host with Ruth            
Circle. We encouraged everyone to come. We signed up to provide food, set up and clean up.         
Bonnie did devotions and March 22nd turned out to be ”WORLD WATER DAY.” 
We then discussed the importance of water and ways to conserve it in our own homes. 
        We signed birthday cards for missing members and missionaries. After “Joys and Concerns we 
closed. 
         Our next meeting is May 24th.  
 
Circle Coordinator—Joan Van Order 

 At Ruth Circle’s March meeting, we were glad to welcome Verla Boyle back after her time off 
recuperating from a fall. She led the Prayer & Self-Denial service from the UMW Program Book. We 
also spent a fair amount of time planning the upcoming Spring General Meeting, which we will be   
co-hosting with Mary Elizabeth Circle. Hope to see you all there! 
   
Circle Coordinator—Julie Stone 

 
The Aurora District is looking for a Vice President and a 
few volunteers for the nomination committee. If you are 
interested, please let me know. 
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 Rachel Circle met in March for a Lenten 

program by Cindi Roselieb. She presented the 

first two chapters of the book, "The Power of 

Meaning: Crafting a Life that Matters."  Anyone 

interested in joining our group can drop in      

anytime.   

  

Circle Coordinator - Maggie Roth 

Rachel Circle—mostly mother’s of 

young children—childcare always provided  

Meets in Rm. 213 - 4th Thursday             
9:00 am 

Joanna Circle—young ladies in 6th 

through 12th grades  

Meets in Chapel Hall - 3rd Sunday          
11:00 am 

 We want to thank you all for your effort in 

the past, but we are calling an end to Joanna 

circle. We had some fun and participated in 

some worth while service projects.  

 It was fun while it lasted! 

    

Co-Circle Coordinators– Shelly Davenport and 

Julie Stone 

Ina Osborn is in need of another assistant with the PWP  
ordering process. There are two who help to place the     
orders now, but she would like another back-up / fill-in. 
 
If you are interested in occasionally helping Ina out, please 
contact her— 630-308-8418 or  
inamairi@mac.com 

mailto:inamairi@mac.com
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Purchase With a Purpose  
  

 Along with our pledges the Purchase With a Purpose gift card program is 
our major fundraiser to support the work of United Methodist Women making a             
difference in the lives of women and children everywhere. The gift cards are              
supplied by a company called The Manna Group and they are continuously       
improving the program to help us raise money. Many of us buy from the cards 
available at the table in the Parlor on Sundays and place an order once a month. 
If you are willing to set up an account with Manna you will have online access to 
many more gift cards which can be delivered to you via email. For instance, a 
friend invites you to go out for lunch and you choose one of the many restaurants 
where you can pay with a gift card printed from your email. Amazon, Best Buy,  
Express, hotels.com and TJ Maxx are some of the retailers you can use as and 
when you need them. Check out the full listing and contact Ina (630-308-8418 or 
inamairi@mac.com) to get set up with an account: 
 http://www.mannagroup.net/assets/escrip-orderform.pdf 
The other alternative to buying plastic cards is the Benefit Mobile APP for your 
smart phone. Download the APP, register with First United Methodist Downers 
Grove, Purchase With A Purpose and set up your bank account for direct debit or 
a credit card. Most of the cards are delivered to your phone and can be used           
directly at the store checkout. 
Every Sunday we have Amazon, Home Depot, iTunes, Jewel, Kohl’s, Meijer, 
Panera Bread, Speedway Gas, Starbuck's, Target, Ultra Foods, Walgreens, and 
Downers Grove Downtown Dollars ready to pick up at the table in the Parlor. 
Orders are placed on the 1st and 3rd Sundays of the month through June then 
the 2nd and 4th Sundays through November. 
 Thank you for your support of this fundraiser. Purchase With a Purchase is 
not just for members of UMW, encourage all your friends at church to participate. 

May 
 
Elizabeth Breese  Arlene Guest 
Wendy Nystrom  Lenore Pitstick 
Cindi Roselieb  Dawn Magliola 
Shirley Beechamp  Nancy Bifulco 

April 
 

Shelly Davenport  
Nancy Toon   
Gretchen Shearer  
Angela Loveless     

http://www.mannagroup.net/assets/escrip-orderform.pdf
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STILL TIME TO REGISTER 
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IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER  
(mark your CALENDARS!) 

   
  Apr. 22  Aurora District Spiritual growth event 8:30 a.m. 
     Minooka UMC 
     205 W Church St., Minooka, Il. 
  Apr. 27  Spring Tea     12:00 p.m. 
     Luncheon provided by Mary Elizabeth and Ruth Circles 
     Chapel Hall 
 
  May 4   Leadership Team     9:00 a.m. 
  May 4   National Day of Prayer 
  May 14  World Thank Offering Sunday 
 
  July 22  One Day mission u    8:30 a.m. 
     Downers Grove FUMC 

Submit articles to Shelly Davenport at sdavenportarch@gmail.com or (630) 512-0370 

 
Bridge Family News!!!!! 

  

UMW will once again be helping to 
provide a little help to the Bridge 
Family. The rotation for the year is 
below. Please purchase gift cards 
from the Purchase With A Purpose 
table.    
 
Julie Stone will take your donations 
to the family.  
 
 
 January—Mary Elizabeth 
 February—Ruth 
 March—Rachel 
 April—Sarah 
  
 September—Mary Elizabeth
 October—Ruth 
 November—Rachel 
 December—Sarah   
     
                 

Thank you in advance 
for your generosity!! 

Available on the 
UMW book cart! 

Snake Oil: How Fracking’s False Promise of 
Plenty Imperils Our Future 

By: Richard Heinberg  

The rapid spread of hydraulic fracturing 
(“fracking”) has temporarily boosted US  
natural gas and oil production… and 

sparked a massive environmental backlash in           
communities across the country. The fossil fuel industry 
is trying to sell fracking as the biggest energy              
development of the century, with slick promises of  
American energy independence and benefits to local 
economies. 

Snake Oil casts a critical eye on the oil-industry hype 
that has hijacked America’s energy conversation. This is 
the first book to look at fracking from both economic and 
environmental perspectives, informed by the most    
thorough analysis of shale gas and oil drilling data ever 
undertaken. Is fracking the miracle cure-all to our energy 
ills, or a costly distraction from the necessary work of 
reducing our fossil fuel dependence? 


